
Dear Community Members, 

We are thrilled to announce a special celebration recognizing our recent achievements as a 

community! 

Date: March 15, 2024 

Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: Community Center Hall, 123 Main St. 

Join us for an evening of gratitude as we reflect on our successes, share stories, and enjoy 

refreshments together. This event is an opportunity for us to celebrate the hard work and 

dedication each of you has contributed to our community. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Community Events Committee 


